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Avi Zinger’s Statement on Unilever/Ben & Jerry’s 

Settlement 
 

Washington, D.C., (December 15, 2022): Avi Zinger, issued the following statement in response to 
the settlement reached today by Unilever and Ben & Jerry’s:  
 

“I am pleased that the litigation between Unilever and the 
independent Board of Ben & Jerry’s has been resolved. There is no 
change to the agreement I made with Unilever earlier in the year. I 
look forward to continuing to produce and sell the great tasting Ben 
& Jerry’s ice cream under the Hebrew and Arabic trademarks 
throughout Israel and the West Bank long into the future.” 

Alyza D. Lewin and L. Rachel Lerman of The Louis D. Brandeis Center for Human Rights Under Law; L. 
Marc Zell of Zell, Aron & Co.; Edward J. Dauber and Linda G. Harvey of Greenberg Dauber Epstein & 
Tucker; and Nathan Lewin of Lewin & Lewin, LLP represented Zinger in his agreement with Unilever. 

The Louis D. Brandeis Center is an independent, non-partisan institution for public interest advocacy, research and education. The Center’s mission is to 

advance the civil and human rights of the Jewish people and to promote justice for all.  The Center’s education, research and advocacy focus especially, but 

not exclusively, on the problems of anti-Semitism on college and university campuses.  

https://www.unilever.com/news/press-and-media/press-releases/2022/unilever-statement-on-ben-jerrys-december-2022/
https://www.unilever.com/news/press-and-media/press-releases/2022/unilever-reaches-new-business-arrangement-for-ben-jerrys-in-israel/
https://brandeiscenter.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/LDB-Ben-and-Jerrys-agreement-FINAL.pdf

